
Consultation response form 

Question Your response 

Do you have any comments on Ofcom’s 
proposed changes? 

Confidential? – N 
 
The TLCS licence might benefit from greater 
clarity, where appropriate, regarding EPG/EPG 
provider requirements (as is done for example 
already in Condition 9(2)). For instance, with 
regards to the proposed introduction of general 
licence Conditions 2(2) (f) and (g), which are 
derived from the ECTT, should these 
information requirements also apply to EPG 
providers given the application of the ECTT?  
 
The proposed changes to Condition 11(1) 
(enabling EPG providers to provide EPG data in 
human readable form rather than sound and 
vision) do not appear to have been carried 
through consistently to Condition 11(2). For 
example, 11(2)(a) and (b) still refer to 
recordings and (c) refers to scripts and 
transcripts of programmes.  
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